
THE SAMARITAN 

Dear Parents,

What an amazing event we had on March 29th! Over 175 students attended the middle school

social we co-hosted with Pantheon. Pantheon handled clean-up, while the Lanista group led the

tournament games & music. I’m so proud of our student leaders and their teamwork. A big thank

you to the parents who volunteered their time!

Looking ahead, our next PSO meeting is on April 22nd at 8:30 AM, followed by the Field Day

Pancake Breakfast on May 2nd and Teacher Appreciation Week from May 5th-9th. We need your

help! Whether it’s sharing ideas, volunteering for a 30-minute shift, or making a donation, every bit

counts. Check out our LinkTree for details, and feel free to reach out if you'd like to get more

involved.

Can you believe there are only 6 weeks left in the school year? Time flies! This will be my last

newsletter of the year, but I’ll send out a year-end wrap-up in the summer, likely after you’ve

started your well-deserved break and before we return in August!

Wrapping Up with Snacks and a Prayer,

The PSO President Who Needs Your Support

Jessica Nunez  480-516-4612
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EVENTS
4/18 NO SCHOOL
4/22: PSO Meeting
5/2: Field Day + Pancake Breakfast
5/5-5/9: Teacher Appreciation
Week
Visit linktr.ee/npx_pso

MUST KNOW
LinkTree is updated! 
Parent grade level FB Groups
Sponsor Spotlight 

Visit >> linktr.ee/npx_pso

https://linktr.ee/npx_pso
https://linktr.ee/npx_pso


Help us, NPX Parents, you’re our only hope!
Our Biggest Needs:

🧁 Wednesday Snack Volunteers: Help us keep the snack situation tasty!
Sign up here. Your kids’ taste buds will thank you!

🌟 Volunteers for Teacher Appreciation Week! We need your help to bring
Teacher Appreciate Week to life! Text Jessica to join the team.

🥞 Pancake Breakfast Donations: Click right here to contribute to the
pancake breakfast. This might be the easiest volunteering you’ve ever done!
Want to help on the day of? We need volunteers for that too (slightly less
easy, but probably more fun!).

Ready to dive in? Have questions? 
Contact Jessica @ 480-516-4612 or PSOPresident@NorthPhoenixPrep.org

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F054BA4A92CA7FD0-50540331-wednesday#/
https://linktr.ee/npx_pso


WHO DO WE
APPRECIATE?

PSO has partnered with the Student Service
Organization to have students write personal cards

of gratitude to their teachers during Lyceum on
Wednesdays. Cards, stickers, and pens will be

provided. Please encourage your student to go write
a card for every teacher, faculty, administrator, dean,

etc. We will put all of the cards together to give to
the faculty on Wednesday, May 7th during their

faculty appreciation luncheon. 

PARENTS: You can get in on this too! We would also
like to encourage parents to write thank you cards
and send them in with your student and they can

place them in the card box. 



Do you shop at

Fry’s? 
Add NPX and we’ll get a %

donation for money you’re

already spending! 

📌 Stay In the Loop—Bookmark Our LinkTree! 🔗

Want to stay up-to-date with everything
happening? Don’t forget to bookmark
our LinkTree on your phone, ipad,
computer, and any other digital device
and check it every week! 

It’s your one-stop spot for all the info
you need to stay connected and in the
know. 🔥 https://linktr.ee/npx_pso

          F r y ’ s  C o m m u n i t y  R e w a r d s

                         D i d  y o u  k n o w  y o u  c a n  s u p p o r t  N P X  P S O  j u s t  b y         
                          s h o p p i n g  a t  F r y ’ s  F o o d  S t o r e s ?  S i m p l y  e n r o l l  i n               
                             F r y ’ s  C o m m u n i t y  R e w a r d s ®  P r o g r a m  a n d  l i n k  y o u r    

                            V . I . P .  c a r d  t o  N o r t h  P h o e n i x  P r e p .

F r y ’ s  a w a r d s  u p  t o  $ 5 0 0 , 0 0 0  e a c h  q u a r t e r  t o  p a r t i c i p a t i n g
o r g a n i z a t i o n s  b a s e d  o n  t h e i r  p e r c e n t a g e  o f  s p e n d i n g  a s  i t  r e l a t e s  t o  t h e

t o t a l  s p e n d i n g  o f  a l l  p a r t i c i p a t i n g  F r y ’ s  C o m m u n i t y  R e w a r d
o r g a n i z a t i o n s .  T h e  m o n e y  a d d s  u p  q u i c k l y ,  s o  p l e a s e  t a k e  a  f e w  m i n u t e s

t o  e n r o l l  y o u r  V . I . P .  c a r d .

T o  g e t  s t a r t e d ,  v i s i t  w w w . F r y s C o m m u n i t y R e w a r d s . c o m  o r  u s e  t h e  a p p
w i t h  y o u r  V . I . P .  c a r d  a n d  s e l e c t :

N o r t h  P h o e n i x  P r e p a r a t o r y  A c a d e m y  i n  C o m m u n i t y  R e w a r d s

Q u e s t i o n s ?  P S O P r e s i d e n t @ N o r t h P h o e n i x P r e p . o r g

https://linktr.ee/npx_pso
http://www.fryscommunityrewards.com/
mailto:psopresident@northphoenixprep.org


🤝 CONNECT WITH OTHER NPX PARENTS 🤝
THESE PARENT-RUN FACEBOOK GROUPS ARE A GREAT WAY TO STAY

CONNECTED WITH FELLOW PARENTS!

CLASS OF 2026
CLASS OF 2027
CLASS OF 2028
CLASS OF 2029
CLASS OF 2030
CLASS OF 2031

📅 SAVE THE DATES: UPCOMING EVENTS!
(YOU WON'T WANT TO MISS THESE!)

APRIL 18: NO SCHOOL
APRIL 22: 📚 PSO MEETING AT 8:30 AM (ALL ARE WELCOME!)
MAY 2: 🏃 FIELD DAY + PANCAKE BREAKFAST (GET ACTIVE AND
ENJOY SOME DELICIOUS PANCAKES! VOLUNTEERS AND
DONATIONS NEEDED)
MAY 5-9: 🍎 TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK (LET’S SHOW OUR
TEACHERS HOW MUCH WE APPRECIATE THEM!)
MAY 19-22: 🍏 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR HALF-DAY SNACK SALES
(HELP US MAKE FINALS WEEK SNACK TIME A SUCCESS!)
SUMMER FUN: WANT SOME SOCIAL EVENTS OVER THE SUMMER?
LET US KNOW SO WE CAN PLAN!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/506970906348262
https://www.facebook.com/groups/357551734705620
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2085104401710387
https://www.facebook.com/groups/135966303695706
https://www.facebook.com/groups/127252537953924
https://www.facebook.com/groups/470681776699539


A Huge Thank You to Our
Amazing PSO Volunteers! 

We were so lucky to have some truly
wonderful volunteers this school year —
your time, energy, and dedication made a
big impact, and we are incredibly grateful
for your support! 🌟 If you’d like to join this
amazing group of volunteers, please reach
out to Jessica to get your name on the list.
Your help makes all the difference!

Jessica: 480-516-4612 or
PSOPresident@NorthPhoenixPrep.org

Alyson Benton

Amanda Kaiser

Angelina Burnswoth

Anna Robinson

Aric Million

Azra Georgievski

Bo Mostow

Brandi Cart

Darrell Horton

Debbie Carney

Delfina Alire

Elizabeth Exline

Gina Montion

Heidi Kilemann

Helen Herd

Helen Stricken

Jamie Suppanz

Jen Cohen Wallace

Jenna Martin

Jeremy Johnson

Juli Manke

Justine Rapuano

Lara Kullukian

Margaret Smith

Martha Moneypenny

Melissa Batchelor

Monika Morris

Neetu Jalal

Nnedi Christian

Rachel McDaniel

Raegan Vanderput

Roger Clark

Sara Mersek

Sarah Whisler

Scott Sharples

Shannon Arellano

Shea Duryea

Shelley Treadway

Tad Horner

Tammy Crawford

Taniya Rosner

Tony Mark

Veronica Williams

Walter Moneypenny



https://northphoenixprep.greatheartsamerica.org/business-directory/



